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DISTRICT LOGO
Oregon Department of Education








Dear Parents:

We would like to hear from you!


What: During the week of <date> the Oregon Department of Education will conduct a No Child Left Behind (NCLB) monitoring visit of your school district. The Oregon Department of Education does this to ensure that our district is meeting the federal requirements.  The members of the monitoring team will also provide support and assistance to your district in meeting those requirements.  

Why: NCLB requires parent/community feedback because your voice is important.  We need to know how your child’s needs are being addressed.  We also want to know how you are involved in decisions regarding your child’s education.
Please send us your information: You will find a parent survey enclosed.  Please return your survey to your child’s school where an envelope has been posted.  It is labeled Oregon Department of Education Parent Survey or you can mail it to:



Oregon Department of Education



255 Capitol St. NE



Salem, OR  97310



Attention:  Ann Kaltenbach  
This is a very important event for your district, and your participation supports your district’s work.  Thank you for taking time to complete this survey.
Sincerely,
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